
HAPPY	INDEPENDENCE	DAY!

We	hope	you	are	having	a	wonderful	summer	and	will	be	setting	aside	some	time	to	relax	and	have	fun	as
we	celebrate	the	243rd	birthday	of	the	United	States	this	week.	And	although	we	don't	want	to	rush
summer,	this	year's	Sharing	Conference™	happens	in	a	little	more	than	2	months.	Please	join	us	as	we
return	to	the	historic	city	of	Baltimore	–	just	a	short	distance	from	our	nation's	capital. 

The	annual	Sharing	Conference	will	be	held	from	September	15	-	17	at	the	Baltimore	Marriott	Waterfront	–
and	with	a chock-full	agenda	you	won't	want	to	miss	it!	This	year's	General	Sessions	will	feature	o�cials
from	DEA,	FDA,	and	CMS. 

The	Sharing	Conference	is	brought	to	you	each	year	by	the	Sharing	Alliance™,	the	by-the-industry,	for-the-
industry,	non-pro�t	organization	whose	focus	is	on	education	and	training	speci�c	to	compliance
regulations	and	best	practices.	Annual	membership	in	this	year-round	resource	is	included	in	conference
registration.	For	those	not	familiar	with	our	group,	we	encourage	you	to	learn	more.

On	behalf	of	all	of	us	on	the	Sharing	Alliance	Board,	we	wish	you	a	safe	and	happy	4th	of	July!

Deb	Segura
Alliance	Executive	Director
www.sharingalliance.org
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